
Sport Development Report- February 2013 

Just a reminder all U10 and under teams are required to submit a second completed skills 

matrix via the association president by the end of March to the Sport Development 

coordinator. 

As well, ALL teams U19 and under are required to submit the team activity log to the sport 

development coordinator at the completion of their season.  

Both of these documents can be found on the ORA website under the sport development 

section. 

Thank you, 

Erienne Beuglet 


